
DATE. 

REPLY TO 
ATTN 011.11 

SUBJECT: 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 

N ovens ber 28, 1969 	
Washington, D.C. 20408 

lueL 

Warren Commission Eirhibit 399. (Your letter cf November 12, 1969). 

TO: Mr. Richard Bernebei 
Queen's University 
Department of Classics 
Lingston, Ontario 

We regret that we have been unable to locate any record of having prepared 

a special phototqaph of the he -f CE 399 for N,4.. Faro.? Weisberg. If 

you or Mr. Veisherg will send -is an electrostatic cony :Yf the photograp} 

of the base of CE 399 to which you refer, we will be glad to make a 

further search for the negative. 

sincerely, 

/, 
4/1:7  

'7/41-le 	(_ hh 
MARK G. ECKUOFF 
Director 
Legislative, anlicial and 
flininmAtin Ppenrrita niyision 


